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New School Phone Number    

8664 7100 

 

Last week our Year 5 students welcomed parents and peers into their learning spaces to take a journey back in time at the 

Holy Cross Australian History Museum. As part of their latest project, they have been learning all about significant events and 

people from the 1800's. Their project brief was to create a museum exhibit explaining all about the event or person they chose. 

Year 5 Australian History Museum Exhibition  

NSW School Attendance 

 
If your child is absent from school it is a requirement that a reason be given, preferably in writing to your childôs teacher. 

Please send a note with your child when they return to school. 

 

We will be following up with families that do not provide a reason for children being absent. A formal letter requesting          

explanation will be sent home, please validate the absence by providing a reason and signing before returning to your 

childôs class teacher.  

 

If your child is late to school you must sign them in at the front Office. An explanation is also legally required for why the 

student is late.  

Exploring Asia 
Last Tuesday our Year 6 students also invited 
the Holy Cross community into their learning 
space to showcase all they had learnt     
throughout their latest Geography project. 
Their project brief was to promote the                
uniqueness of an Asian country at their travel 
expo. Students worked in teams, becoming 
experts on one particular country within Asia 
and comparing this to regions in Australia. 
Part of the project involved students                    
researching the culture, climate, landscape 
and unique places to visit for their chosen country.  
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Friday Morning Prayer  

Kindergarten & Year 3 will be           

leading us in  Friday Morning   

Prayer. 

Wednesday 30th August.               
Year 5 will attend mass in the 
Library at 9 am for our Parish 
Mass.  We invite all parents and 

parishioners to join us. 

Parish Mass in the Library  

Fatherôs Day Monday Morning Prayer 

School Feast Day  

Wednesday 13th September 

 The Triumph of the Cross - The Way of Mercy 

On Friday 1st September, Kindergarten and Year 3 will be leading a very          
special whole school Friday Morning Prayer to celebrate the fathers in our 
lives. This will be at 9am in the MPLC and is bound to be a special occasion. 
Please come along and join us.  We wish all our dads, grandads and father 
figures in our lives a very happy Fatherôs Day for this Sunday.  

 
 

A Prayer for Fathers 
 

God, bless all the fathers of the world.  
Guide them to be good role models and loving to all their children.  

Help them to be a father like You are.  
Give them grace, strength, wisdom and love  

to be teachers and guides  
for the young who look up to them. 

 
Amen 

 
 

On Wednesday 13th September our school community will gather to celebrate the Feast of The Triumph of The Cross which 
we mark as our school feast day. Students from every grade will assist in leading the mass which will begin at 9:15 in the 
school MPLC.  
We hope that many parents will be able to join us on this most significant celebration.  
 

Skill-a-thon 
Our fundraiser this year will be held on Wednesday 13th September after mass. We invite all parents 

and grandparents to volunteer to share their skills with the students. These skills may vary from teaching 

children how to plan and build something, to technology, to science. 

 

Please complete the form on the last page if this is something that you would be interested in doing. 

Enrolling now for 2018  
Applications are now being                   

accepted for Kindergarten 2018. 

Please inform family and friends if 

they have children who are           

eligible to attend. 



UNSW WRITING ASSESSMENT AT HOLY CROSS 

Congratulations to all of the children who recently sat for the University of NSW Global Writing Assessment. As a school we, 

once again, achieved outstanding results. 

 

Children receiving Credits include: Grace Dao, Lara Gedalanga, Pa Mathur, Schantel Ong, Emma Baird, Nicholas Chapman, 

Toral Vekaria, Joshua De Bruin, Dylan Fernandez, Elisha M Tomy, Chelsea Mortimer, Stefan Fernando. 

 

Children receiving Distinctions include: Sara Hartono, Rishan Kumar, Eva Prodromakis, Andrew Soosaipillai,                              

Simon Tangarorang, Alan Vazquez Vega, Marcellus Widjaja, Caitlin Yeliseev, Olivia Panagiotopoulos, Caitlin Walton,              

Anika Shetty, James Kitcher. 

 

Fabiana De Orbegoso and Frida Vazquez Vega received a High Distinction for this assessment. 

 

NAPLAN Online:  
In preparation for NAPLAN Online in 2019 we will participate in the School Readiness Test this week. The school readiness 

test is a ópractice runô for schools to assess their technology ahead of NAPLAN Online. Students in Year 3 and Year 5 will 

undertake these assessments throughout the week.  

Student Led Conferences: 
In Week 9 and Week 10 we will be conducting Student Led Conferences from Kindergarten to Year 6. These conferences 

are an opportunity for the children to share their learning and achievements. 

Parents are invited to attend one of the sessions below.  

Tuesday 12th September 8:15am - 8:45am and 3:15pm - 3:45pm 

Monday 18th September 8:15am - 8:45am and 3:15pm - 3:45pm 

As always, you are welcome to discuss your childôs learning by making an appointment with your childôs class teacher. The 

Student Led Conference is otherwise a time for you and your child. 


